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Interpretative sign at Laurel Fork Sap Suckers



Inter-planting NTFPs 
in the sugarbush at 
Laurel Fork 
Sapsuckers, featuring 
members of the 
Allegheny Mountain 
Institute (Dec. 2021)



Project P.I. Tom 
Hammett pointing 
out the location of 
the NTFP 
plantings at Laurel 
Fork Sapsuckers
(March 2022)



Missy Moyers-
Jarrell 
tending her 
mushrooms 
she cultivates 
under the 
sugarbush at 
Laurel Fork 
Sapsuckers



In-person training at Laurel Fork Sap Suckers
u Missy 

Moyers-
Jarrells
speaking, in 
the brown 
vest.

u With her is 
her father, 
Ronnie 
Moyers -
describing 
their 
incorporation 
of NTFPS in 
their 
sugarbush

u This training 
was held on 
April 22, 2022



In-person training at Laurel Fork Sap Suckers



Missy Moyers-
Jarrells and Tom 
Hammett 
flanking the 
interpretative 
sign. Flags 
marking the 
NTFP plantings 
and blue sap 
lines are visible 
in the 
background


